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October 28, 2010 

 
To All Persons Concerned 
 
Name of Company Listed: Kyocera Corporation 

Name of Representative: Tetsuo Kuba, President and Director 

 (Code number: 6971, The First Section of the Tokyo Stock 
Exchange, The First Section of the Osaka Securities Exchange) 

Person for inquiry: Shoichi Aoki 
Director, Managing Executive Officer and General Manager of 
Corporate Financial & Business Systems Administration Group 
(Tel: +81-75-604-3500) 

 
 

Revision of Financial Forecast 
for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2011 

 
This is to advise you that the financial forecast for the fiscal year ending March 31, 

2011 (“fiscal 2011”), which was published on April 27, 2010, is revised as set forth below, 
taking into consideration the recent performance of the Company: 
 
1. Revision of consolidated financial forecast for fiscal 2011 
    (April 1, 2010 to March 31, 2011) 

(Yen in millions, except per share amounts) 

 Net sales 

 
Profit from 
operations

 

Income 
before 
income 
taxes 

Net income 
attributable to 
shareholders 
of Kyocera 
Corporation 

Earnings  
per share 

attributable to 
shareholders 
of Kyocera 
Corporation 

Forecast previously 
published (A) 1,200,000 122,000 132,000 85,000 463.16

Revision made (B) 1,260,000 147,000 160,000 105,000 572.15
Amount of increase 
or decrease (B - A)  60,000 25,000 28,000 20,000 -

Ratio of increase 
or decrease (%) 5.0 20.5 21.2 23.5 -

(c.f.) Results for previous  
fiscal year 
(Annual Period ended 
March 31, 2010) 

1,073,805 63,860 60,798 40,095 218.47
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Note: 
Forecasts of earnings per share attributable to shareholders of Kyocera Corporation were 
changed from ¥463.15 as announced on April 27, 2010 to ¥463.16 on July 29, 2010 based on 
the diluted average number of shares outstanding during the three months ended June 30, 
2010.  
 
2.  Reason for Revision 
During the first half of fiscal 2011, the Component Business and the Equipment Business 
recorded sales and profit beyond expectations at the beginning of fiscal 2011. With respect to 
the second half of fiscal 2011 (October 1, 2010 to March 31, 2011), Kyocera expects a 
continuing yen's appreciation coupled with certain unstable aspects of economic trends 
worldwide. However, consolidated sales and profit for fiscal 2011 will exceed the forecasts 
previously announced, mainly due to an increase in demand for digital consumer equipment 
and industrial machinery, etc, and an increase in sales in the Telecommunications Equipment 
Group. 
 


